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April 22, 2021 

 

County Board Member Catherine Sbarra 

County of Lake 

18 North County Street, 10th Floor 

Waukegan, IL  60085 

 

Re: Lake Zurich Rural Fire Protection District – Reappointment Request 

 

Dear Ms. Sbarra, 

First off, congratulations to your appointment to the Lake County Board!  While you are replacing a well-known 
board member, after reviewing your bio on LinkedIn, I am quite sure you are up to the challenge! 

In the past, Craig Taylor would accept these appointment letters and bring them to the County Administrator for 
inclusion in the monthly meetings.  This letter is a request to submit my name for reappointment to the Lake 
Zurich Rural Fire Protection District, effective May 4, 2021.  I have been on the Fire District board for the past 
eight years and would very much like to continue to serve the District.  This reappointment is to comply with 
Illinois 70 ILCS 705/4, and which hopefully will be included in the County Board meeting agenda in May. 

Attached is my resume, which includes my previous work prior to retirement a few years back.  Currently I serve 
as the Fire District’s “Procurement Officer,” and have been busy with station upgrades and repairs.  I hope to 
continue these much-needed projects in the coming years. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss anything pertaining to this request, please feel free to contact me.  
Further, if you are interested, our fire district board meetings are held the second Monday evening each month 
(currently being done via Zoom).  We hope to again meet in person very soon (possibly the June meeting) at our 
Station Two on Rt. 22, just east of Rt. 59.  Perhaps you can join us? 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  Again, congratulations on your appointment to the County Board. 

Sincerely, 

 




